
From: EROOM@CHARTER.NET

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Comment from CRC Submit Comments Page

Date: Tuesday, June 10, 2008 10:55:19 AM

Attachments:

From: LARRY MOORE 
E-Mail: EROOM@CHARTER.NET 
Comment or Question: 
 I ALSO believe that the I-5 bridge needs to be replaced, I can only support a new bridge 
with light rail to Vancouver and tolling on the bridge to help pay for the cost of 
construction and to encourage increased usage of public transportation 
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